MINUTES

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

SPECIAL MEETING

JANUARY 7, 2011

Meeting called to order a 1:35 P.M. at Town Hall.

Present Elizabeth A. Gorski, William H. Darke and Department of Transportation Resident Engineer (for Bates Bridge project) Vincent DeAngelo.

The Selectmen and Mr. DeAngelo reviewed the plans for Groveland Square. Mr. DeAngelo told the Board that at this stage of the project he has the authority to make only very minor changes to the plans. DeAngelo pointed out curb cuts, handicapped access and where the traffic lights would be situated. DeAngelo told the Selectmen that if they need any further meetings the State does prefer day meetings so overtime will not be involved.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, moved Gorski, seconded Darke, and it was

<u>VOTED:</u> To adjourn. Adjourned at 1:57 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Lewandowski Administrative Assistant